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NOTICE OF VACANCY ON THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF 

ST. MARY’S GLACIER WATER & SANITATION DISTRICT 

 

 TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN, and particularly to the eligible electors of the St. 

Mary’s Glacier Water & Sanitation District (the “District”), Clear Creek County, Colorado. 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a vacancy currently exists on the Board of Directors 

of the District.  The District requests that any qualified, eligible electors of the District interested 

in serving on the Board of Directors for the District file a Letter of Interest with the District by 5 

p.m. on Monday, September 20, 2021.  Interested eligible electors are also encouraged to attend 

the District’s upcoming board meeting to express their interest in serving on the Board of 

Directors.  The next board meeting will be held on August 23, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. at the Alice 

Schoolhouse, 271 Silver Creek Road. 

 

To be a qualified, eligible elector of the District you must be registered to vote in the 

State of Colorado, and: 

1.  Own property or be under a contract to purchase taxable real or business personal 

property within the District (or be the spouse or civil union partner of an owner or person 

under contract to purchase such property), OR 

2.  Reside within the District; AND   

 

Letters of Interest should ideally include a description of the person’s interest and any 

qualifications that make the person a good candidate to serve on the Board of Directors. Letters 

of Interest should be sent to St. Mary’s Glacier Water & Sanitation District, c/o Catherine Bright, 

Seter and Vander Wall, P.C., 7400 E. Orchard Road, Suite 3300, Greenwood Village, CO 80111, 

or via email to cbright@svwpc.com           
 


